
Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited take no 
responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy or 
completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or 
in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this announcement. 
 

 

 

SUSPENSION OF TRADING   

 

At the request of Far East Global Group Limited (the “Company”), trading in the shares of the 

Company on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited have been suspended with effect from 9:36 

a.m. on Tuesday, 15 November 2011 pending the release of an announcement pursuant to the Hong 

Kong Code on Takeovers and Mergers. 

 

 

 

 

For and on behalf of  

Far East Global Group Limited 

LAM Tin Faat 

Company Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hong Kong, 15 November 2011 
 
At the date of this announcement, the executive directors of the Company are Mr. HUANG Brad 
(Chairman), Mr. KO Chuk Kin, Herbert (Chief Executive Officer) and Mr. CHIU Lok Man; the 
non-executive director of the Company is Mr. HUNG Cheung Shew and the independent non-executive 
directors of the Company are Mr. ZHOU Jinsong, Mr. YEN Homer Shih Hung and Mr. HONG Winn. 
 


